
From:   Belz John   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 16, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0564-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We received a request for frequency coordination with SBE.  When I submitted the application, I simply
forgot to include the letter I had already received from the SBE.  I had anticipated the need for such
coordination, and had already communicated with a Utah Frequency Coordinator prior to submitting the
application. I have now added the attachment, associated with file number 0564-EX-PL-2011, as
Myers_Oct_2011.pdf.


